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IWPA Circular No. 145 of 2015                

 
 
 

Circular to all Members 
 

Sub:  AMC for Enercon WEGs - Withdrawal of Circular No 144 dated 9.5.2015 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
  Circular No 144 dated 9.5.2015 sent to all members of IWPA is hereby withdrawn. 
 
  The details will now be sent to Enercon WEG owners by a different circular. 
   
  Sorry for the inconvenience. 
  

 
  Thanking you and Best Wishes & Regards, 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
For : Indian Wind Power Association 

 
 
 

Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian 
Chairman 


